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I strongly oppose any new taxes on Oregonians. Rein in the spending and make 

ODOT more accountable for their mismanagement of the funds they already receive 

from "we the taxpayers". Businesses are leaving Oregon because of taxes and the 

failing policies that Democrats have voted in for years/decades. A change is sorely 

needed in Salem. The current governor and legislature are just tax and spend and 

line the pockets of the teacher's union and other chosen pork. It needs to STOP. 


